
 
Friday, September 27, 2024 

DCRB Information Bulletin #013 

To All DCRB Members: 

Additional Resources Available Detailing Delaware Experience Rating Plan 
Update 

In support of the first significant update to Delaware’s Experience Rating Plan (ERP) in 20 
years, the Delaware Compensation Rating Bureau (DCRB) has updated its website with 
additional resources for insurance carriers, agents and brokers, and employers to better 
understand what is changing and how they will be impacted. 

DCRB has made available the following resources, which are available on DCRB’s homepage 
via link in the Featured Products Section. 

• Mod Comparison Report 
• Three-Year Carrier Rating Report 
• Understanding Experience Rating Video  
• Experience Modification Calculator User Guide  
• Experience Rating Worksheet Walkthrough  

Additionally, the DCRB will be hosting a webinar on Wednesday, October 2 that takes a deep 
dive into the changes to Delaware’s ERP. Registration for the webinar is available here. 
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https://www.pcrbdata.com/ul/Default.aspx?StateCode=DE
https://www.pcrbdata.com/ul/Default.aspx?StateCode=DE
https://youtu.be/GFue4HvauVU
https://youtu.be/pZKt5A8Nw78
https://youtu.be/SVarydatwYg
https://events.teams.microsoft.com/event/a4488b17-22d5-405f-b5ac-a8038f758280@8d12abaf-379a-43cf-8a02-f60396b9a205

